
From: Kenneth P. Woodington <kwoodington@DML-LAW.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/24/2016 12:22:03 PM
Subject: Bilbro case

Holly, I left you a voicemail about this, but what I am wondering is whether we still want to file the 
motion for summary judgment early next week (as originally planned), in light of recent developments in 
Brussels and in the General Assembly.
 
The motion and memo in support are almost finished, and I have the DSS person’s supporting affidavit, 
but the position to be taken is that the issues in the case are the exclusive province of the federal 
government, which they clearly are.
 
Let me know what you think about the timing when you get a chance.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken
 
 
Kenneth P. Woodington
Davidson & Lindemann, P.A.
1611 Devonshire Drive, 2nd Floor
Post Office Box 8568
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8568
kwoodington@dml-law.com
T: 803-806-8222
F: 803-806-8855
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